
 

 

 

 
 

9 December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
STUDENT COVID TESTING  
 
All students will be/have already been given enough lateral flow test kits to last them through the 
holidays.  We would be very grateful for your support in continuing to assist your child in testing twice a 
week leading up to and throughout the holidays.   
 
Please report any positive tests immediately to the reception team on 0116 2879921 up to the end of 
term. There is a link below to a government video with helpful information about testing. 
 
How to do a coronavirus test 
 
Many thanks for your continued support with this process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Helen Smart 
Business Director 
 

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/covid-19-self-test-help?utm_source=7%20December%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19

